
 

ELEMENTARY PHOTO SUBMISSION 
THIS SECTION IS SEPARATE FROM THE  

“SENIOR AD RECOGNTION” SECTION 

 
 

September 2013 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As a courtesy to our yearbook staff, please send an elementary photo 

(preferably from grades K-4) of your student.   

 

These photos will be used in a special section of the yearbook (these photos 

are not part of the “senior recognition ad” section).  We could like to 

have these pictures by Friday, November 15th. This deadline is set for the 

early Senior Ad deadline—please be aware of the date. If you decide to 

purchase a senior recognition ad, you may send the elementary photo in with 

your order.  If not, please send an elementary photo to the school, with your 

student, or bring the photo to the main office. The yearbook room is located 

in room 139. Please label the photo as “elementary photo” and include their 

first/last name so the staff knows to include it in the special section.  We are 

trying to collect elementary pictures of all SENIORS.   

 

You may send it to the school, send it with your student, or bring the photo 

to the main office.  Please label the photo with the name of your student and 

“elementary photo” on the back.  The deadline for elementary photos is 

Friday, November 15th.  No elementary photos will be accepted after this 

date. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Senior Ads Editor     

           & 

Carrie Yurenka 

Yearbook Adviser 

cyurenka@scslakeview-k12.com 


